
Announcements 5/6/24 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students who competed at the Deca 

International Career Development Conference Competition in Anahaim, 

California last week: Camille Clark and Marcus Polanco for the Small Business 

Enterprise on Campus, VyStar; Lelia Colletti for her Independent Business Plan; 

John Cousins and Shivas Police who competed in Accounting Applications; and 

Matthew Steinkamp for Leadership.  Special recognition to Shivas Police who 

received the medal of distinction for his Accounting Applications Role Play 

1.  Congratulations to all Deca members for a great competition season. 

 

Academy Ambassadors are reminded to turn in your polo, washed and folded in 

a Ziplock bad labeled with your name to Mrs. Force before school dismisses for 

the summer. 

 

Attention Dreams Come Trub club members! Our dreamer party is Tuesday, May 

7th at 4 pm in the small cafeteria.  Please be sure to join us.  We will be 

presenting our dream with her dream trip!   Hope to see you there! 

 

The Annual Bartram Trail Dance Recital will be this Friday at 6pm and this 

Saturday at 3pm. Come support the dance program and the Bartram Trail Dance 

Team. Ticket links can be found on the BTHS Homepage and can purchased the 

night of the show by QR code only. If you’re interested in joining The Bartram 

Dance Team, they are hosting a clinic on May 14th & 15th, with tryouts on May 

16th.  Details are provided on the Athletics page of the BTHS website under 

Dance. Good Luck! See Mrs. Natalie Belcik with any questions! 

 

 



The registration deadline for SAT 6-1-24 is fast approaching. Please register for 

this test by 5-17-24. The website is www.collegeboard.org Registration for ACT 

on 6-8-24 is fast approaching. Please register for this test by 5-3-24. Registration 

for ACT testing on 7-13-24 is fast approaching. Please register for this test by 6-7-

24. 

 

Dual Enrollment packets are now available in the main Guidance office and on 

the School Counseling webpage.  Please make sure to choose the correct packet 

- NEW or RETURNING to Dual Enrollment.  There is A LOT of information to read 

and steps to take, so please be thorough before turning in your packet to either 

Ms. Porter or Ms. Moseley. 

 

Bartram Boys golf team will be holding tryouts for next season in early August. 

For more information, please contact Mr. Ford. Room number 635 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.collegeboard.org/


 

 

     

 


